
 

Statement From Rhode Island Department of Environmental Management  

Via email July, 2024 

 

“Valencia Pipe Company septic tanks are approved and there is no approval letter.  None of the 

septic tanks sold in Rhode Island have an approval letter from us (unless they meet the standards 

for an Alternative technology, which this doesn’t).  

As long as they meet the requirements in our rulebook, which I believe your products do, then 

they can be sold in our state.” 

Ryan J. Brock, EIT, Environmental Engineer II  

Rhode Island Department of Environmental Management 

Office of Water Resources – Onsite Wastewater Treatment Systems (OWTS)  

235 Promenade Street, Providence RI 02908 

401.537.4205 (o) Ryan.Brock@dem.ri.gov (E);  

 

 

VPC Septic Tanks are IAPMO approved and meet most state and county requirements. 

Please check your local codes prior to purchase and installation. 
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